
	

	

December	14,	2020	

	
Good	Morning,	

The	Whitehall	School	District	was	notified	today,	December	14,	2020	of	a	second	
COVID	Positive	case	that	was	in	our	Elementary	Building	on	December	9th.	

As	a	result	of	the	positive	case	that	was	shared	last	week	as	well	as	this	most	
recent	notification,	Students	that	were	in	attendance	on	either	of	the	following	
dates	(December	8th	&	9th)	in	the	following	classrooms	Must	Quarantine	
through	December	23,	2020:	

Elementary	No	WIFI	room	
High	School	No	WIFI	room	
Ms.	McCotter's	class	
Ms.	Wickams	class	
Ms.	Parker's	Class	
Ms.	Amanda	Fowlers	class	
Ms.	Seybolts	class	

Additionally,	Students	that	were	in	attendance	in	any	of	the	following	classes	on	
December	9	th	Must	also	Quarantine	through	December	23,	2020:			

Ms.	Durkees	class	
Ms.	Trottiers	class	
Ms.	L.	St.Clair's	class	
Ms.	Kuhls	class	
Ms.	Hoaglands	class	
Ms.	Hokes	class	

Families	of	students	in	each	of	these	classrooms	on	the	dates	listed	will,	if	they	
have	not	already,	receive	a	formal	call	from	the	NYS	Contact	Tracers.	

Thank	you	all	for	your	compliance	with	this	important	matter.	

 


